
Friday 26th January 2024 

Absence ReporƟng Please report your child’s absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260 

CAR PARK 
  
Please DO NOT drive into the car park to drop 
or collect children. It is a health and safety 
issue and we do not want any accidents. Thank you. 
 

SCHOOL DAY REMINDER 

Please can we remind families and pupils that the normal school day begins at 8.55am and the gates will open 
automaƟcally at 8.45am (no need to press the buzzer). If the gates do open for children in boosters, visitors or staff 
before this Ɵme please remain at the gates and do not enter the playground. Many thanks 

SPRING 1 & 2 DIARY DATES 

 
Please find below a list of events that will 
be taking place during this  term. 
 
30.01.2024—Y3 Synagogue 
01.02.2024—Y2 Victorian School Day 
01.02.2024—Y2 Parents Reading Assembly  09.05am 
03.02.2024—KS2 Pantomime 
06.02.2024—Y2 Armley Mills 
08.02.2024—RecepƟon Temple Newsham  
09.02.2024—February Half Term 
19.02.2024—School Opens 
20.02.2024—MulƟplicaƟon Table Check meeƟng  
07.03.2024—World Book Day 
07.03.2024—World Book Day Lunch Menu 
15.03.2024—Red Nose Day 
29.03.2024—School Closed—Easter Break 
29.03.2024—Good Friday 
01.04.2024—Easter Monday 
15.04.2024—Summer Term Begins 
25.04.2024—Y5 Grinton Lodge 

ATTENDANCE  

If your child is going to be absent from 
school then please text this number 
07891274260. Please note that this 
phone will not be answered for phone 
calls. This is the last week of last years 
aƩendance report for the week ending 12th January 2024  

If your child tells you they feel unwell, but have not been 
sick or have a temperature. Send them to school we can 
support them and if anything develops we will ring.  

 

Nursery  85.25 %  YEAR 3a 91.05% 
RECEPTION a 94.3%  YEAR 3b 93% 
RECEPTION b 93.9%  YEAR 4a 90% 
YEAR 1a  97.85 %  YEAR 4b 89.6% 
YEAR 1b  93.15 %  YEAR 5a 95.65% 
YEAR 2a  91.8%  YEAR 5b 93.65% 
YEAR 2b  77.3%  YEAR 6a 92.65% 
      YEAR 6b 90% 
Totals 91.2%   

YEAR 2 ARMLEY MILLS 
 
Year 2 are going to Armley Mills on 6th 
February. If you haven’t already, please 
give consent and pay via Parent Pay by 29th January 2024. 
Many thanks 

YEAR 1  
 
BREAKING NEWS - MAGIC BEANS STOLEN!! 
There has been a break in within Year 1 and 
the magic beans that Jack had told us to look aŌer have 
gone missing! Year 1 have been busy invesƟgaƟng the 
crime by taking finger prints, photographing mug shots and 
making wanted posters and evidence boards. It has been a 

busy week for our Year 1 
detecƟves! 
 



IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 
BOOSTERS—TT Rock Stars Boosters are open 
for Years 3 & 4 from 8.15am in the ICT Suite. 
Last entry is 8.30am as they finish at 8.45am 
PLEASE BE REMINDED THAT THERE ARE NO BOOSTERS ON A 
FRIDAY. 

BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
 
Please make sure you keep up with your 
Breakfast and AŌer School Club fees. We have a waiƟng list for 
children to join, if payments are not made in line with your 
contract, your child/ren’s place maybe taken by another child. 

NURSERY 
 
The children have seƩled back into the rouƟne of Nursery and are enjoying everything on offer. 
We have been enjoying our outside area and some of the children thought they would put on a 
performance on the stage !!You were great ! What a wonderful show !!!!! 
We were very excited to see the snow and ice this week and decided to conduct an experiment. We leŌ some 
water out over night to see what would happen………….. 
“It`s really cold on my fingers” said Porsha 
“Can we get the animals out of the ice ?” asked Darcey 
Thank you for your conƟnued support and we are all looking forward to the adventures that await us in Nursery 

 
 

SCHOOL DINNER MENU 
 
AŌer half term our dinner menu is changing. For 4 out of the 5 days we will have an extra purple 
opƟon! Making school dinners the obvious choice! 

 
The new menu will be going on our website during half term ready for the children's return. 
School meals are free to all RecepƟon, Year One and Year Two children.  
Year Three, Year Four, Year Five and Year Six pupils the cost is £2.46. For Nursery the cost is £2.12. Here is a sneak 
peek at the new menu, before it goes live on 19th February 2024! 
 
 
 










